
From: Darcy Dea
To: Cory Reeves; Joe McKenney; Rick Tryon; Shannon Wilson; Susan Wolff
Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Krista Artis; Lisa C. Kunz
Subject: FW: Energy efficiency and savings
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:16:56 AM

FYI - Darcy
 

From: Darcy Dea 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:16 AM
To: 'Richard Liebert' <wwranch289@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Energy efficiency and savings
 
Thank you Richard.  Your comments will be shared with the City Commission and appropriate staff
for consideration of item 2 on the April 16, 2024 special commission meeting agenda.
 
Thank you,
 

Darcy Dea
Deputy City Clerk
P. O. Box 5021
Great Falls, MT 59403
406-455-8479
 
From: Richard Liebert <wwranch289@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:09 AM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: Energy efficiency and savings
 
Greetings Mayor Reeves and commissioners, I commend your decision to engage energy
professional Jim Morin.  His experience and wisdom should help the city strive for improved
energy efficiency within City government and promote conservation.   The city's focus there
can inspire others to the same ends.
 
Respectfully, Richard Liebert, US Army, Retired

mailto:ddea@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:creeves@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:jmckenney@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:rtryon@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:swilson@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:swolff@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:gdoyon@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:canderson@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:kartis@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:lkunz@greatfallsmt.net
mailto:wwranch289@gmail.com
mailto:commission@greatfallsmt.net

